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Summer Bank Holiday Buses – 31 August
2020

Most buses will run to our current Sunday timetables on Monday 31 August.

You can view our bank holiday timetables by visiting our timetables and
maps section – simply select your service, change the date to Monday 31
August and you’ll be on your way in no time at all.

Get out and about with us over the bank holiday weekend!

https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/services
https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/services


Our buses are clean, safe and comfy, so if you’re looking to reconnect with
the faces and places you love over the bank holiday weekend, check out our
handy Things to Do page where you can view some of the region’s best
attractions.

• Use our handy journey planner

Advanced booking is likely to be required for a lot of the attractions to aid social
distancing, so please check ahead with the attraction directly.

Go North East website

https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/things-to-do
https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/directions
https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/

